

arise.

- j. There is definite need for better data access and understanding and more support in the writing of goals. Keith will begin to provide trainings in spring. PR next year should link back to the EMP.
- k. Jessica recommends the committee consider using a template for the document to make finding the information easier.
- V. Committee reviewed changes to Rubrics
  - a. CI is really two separate areas: curriculum and SLO progress. Separate into two categories.
  - b. Clarify what assessment and outcomes mean. Should we use SLO and/or SAO? Consensus: use SLOs.
  - c. Provide a consistent template for all disciplines to use. In future years we should look at whether the scheduling pattern meets student needs.
  - d. Removing persistence
  - e. Success rate changed from pass rate.
  - f. QEI impact they are institution-wide and not to target a particular program. Figure out how to evaluate using both qualitative and quantitative measures on success, retention, and productivity.
  - g. Enrollment we are no longer in growth mode, so how do we look at enrollment. Can we look at student progress? Problem with fill rates is you can offer popular classes and not have students complete a sequence. Look at share of FTEs or growth.
  - h. Faculty Ratio Consider whether to use contact hours.
  - i. Marketing and Outreach What to do with this one? No one had a plan. How are in-reach activities different from outreach activities? Drop it for now.
  - j. Fill rate use this instead of faculty load. Watch for caps they tend to be incorrect.
  - k. Goals, Objectives, and Actions were added. Do we need to include Actions? May be too detailed.

## Next Meeting: 4/5/2010 3:00 - 5:00

- Review Non-Instructional Rubric and sub-committee comments for recommendation to the President
- Continue discussion of how to improve the planning and program review process for the 2010-2011 cycle.

## NEXT MEETING WILL IN LADM 217 4/5/2010 FROM 3:00 - 5:00